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              Minutes 

              Board of Selectmen 

             Non Public Session 

                     Monday, June 13, 2011 

 
Selectmen Tad Putney, Clarence Farwell, Jack Flanagan, Darrell Philpot and Karl Dowling were 

present. 

 

Facilities Study Committee 

Tad noted that 15 people submitted their names for the Facilities Study Committee:  Peter Cook, Judy 

Cook, Loring Webster, Ann Somers, Francis Gavin, Brendan Denehy, Dennis LaBombard, Keith 

Thompson, Chris Adams, Ray Drew, Jay Sartell, Jerry Roche, Brian Rater, Jonathan King and 

Bill Atkinson.  The selectmen reviewed the emails and their experience.  Tad said he felt a 

representative from the Board of Selectmen should be on the committee. 

After some discussion, Jack moved, seconded by Karl to appoint Peter Cook, Ann Somers, Francis 

Gavin, Brendan Denehy, Dennis LaBombard, Chris Adams, Jay Sartell, Bill Atkinson and Clarence 

Farwell to the 2011-2012 Facilities Study Committee.  Voted 4-0; Clarence abstained. 
Minutes will be sealed at this time. 

 

Minutes submitted by Rena Duncklee. 
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